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Greetings! 
 
State Officers, State Chaplain, Chaplains, Council Officers, District Deputies and Brother 
Knights, 
 
 

Attended Council 6816 Manchester VT on 4/7/16 

 They will hold their annual Tootsie roll drive on Columbus Day weekend.  They 
do not need additional tootsie rolls for the drive.   

They voted to donate $500.00 to Camp O'Hagan after hearing about the cost to 
support 1 camper for a week.   

They voted to send a delegate to represent their council at the state convention 
and I have send the GK the information to contact Michael Patnode about the 
necessary forms.   

They are in the process of transferring approximately $1400.00 from 4th degree 
to council funds.  4th degree is presently inactive.   
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Brattleboro council 917 

  

Attended the monthly meeting 4/4/16 

5 members present.  Will not be sending a representative to the convention due 
to lack of funds.   

Members are hoping to sponsor a breakfast after Sunday mass on 4/10/16 
contingent on membership helping out.   

They are still trying to recruit an Assistant Grand Knight for the council. We 
discussed the overdue reports for their council as well.  They have not been able 
to do a 1st degree this year yet.  I have encouraged them to do a 1st degree 
using the DVD.  They too will not be ordering any Tootsie Rolls for this year’s 
drive.  

  

Fraternally yours in Christ 

 Michael Daly  

District Deputy # 9  

 



 

 

 


